
 
 
Our February 10, 2010 Hanover Road 
Association meeting will be held at 
the Pearlstone Conference Center 
located at 5425 Mt Gilead Road.  

Mr. Phil Humbertson the 3rd District 
Engineer for the Maryland State Highway 
Administration will be our Guest Speaker 
this month. 

There are several proposed changes to be 
made along the Hanover Pike that will make 
for a safer highway while improving the flow 
of traffic. Currently there are site plans being 
developed for proposed improvements at the 
intersection of Emory Road and Hanover Pike. 
A storm water management pond or holding 
area will be constructed in the farm fields 
south east of the intersection. Preliminary 
engineering work started several years ago to 
upgrade this intersection to meet the increase 
in traffic along the Hanover Pike and at this 
intersection.    

Guest Speaker for April 14, 2010 Meeting 

T. Bryan McIntire, Councilman, Third District 
will be our guest speaker for the April 14, 
2010 Hanover Road Association Meeting. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
A Vote of Thanks 

As a community we would like to thank two 
new neighbors for their efforts in improving 
the appearance of their newly purchased 
properties. They have removed old abandon 
vehicles, junk, trash   and improved the 
structures on the properties. The farms are 
located at 14445 Old Hanover Road and  
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14517 Hanover Pike, thank you for your hard 
work and helping us to maintain the rural 
beauty of the area. Your efforts are greatly 
appreciated.   

Updates on Issues in our area:    
Bosley Construction Company property –Located just 
north of 795 and Glyndon Gardens along Rt. 30. 
Special Exception Hearing – Permit for one story 
office Building. 

Harvest Church of God – Located north of the Bosley 
property along Rt. 30. Planned new church 
construction – covenant agreement with Hanover 
Road Association. 

Crabs for Sale Truck – Located north of the Transit Bus 
turn around. Requested Code Enforcement to visit for 
site inspection. 

For additional news and information please visit us on 
the web at:   http://www.hanoverroad.org 

 


